
 

 

 
Kiddie Academy of Horsham will make every attempt to open on time and remain open for a full 

day.  Unfortunately, severe weather does not always allow this to happen.  Any school closing 

information will be posted by 5:30 AM.  Parents must check one of the following before attempting 

to bring their child to the academy: 

 WEBSITE:  Our main website is www.kiddieacademy.com/horsham.  Any academy closing 

information will be posted in a pop-up box over the Welcome page. 

 TEXT MESSAGE/EMAIL:  An emergency email and text message will be sent to all Kiddie 
Academy families through our Tadpoles Communication System.  Please be certain to keep us 
posted with any changes to your contact information so that you are sure to receive the latest 
information.  

 

If there is snow in the morning and we are open, poor road conditions may make driving difficult 

for some of our staff who live a distance from the academy.  As a result, if staff is running late, you 

may be asked to stay with your child in his/her classroom until student:teacher ratios are met. 

If weather conditions begin to deteriorate during the day and we are forced to close early, we will 

send out an emergency email/text message through Tadpoles.   Parents are encouraged to stay 

connected to their email or cell for text messages throughout the day.  Please keep in mind; if 

NOTHING is listed on the above sources, we are open for business as usual!! 

If you will NOT be bringing your child to the academy on a questionable weather day, PLEASE 

LET US KNOW via a phone call or email so we can work to keep/get our staff home and safe.   
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